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We are giving flu vaccines to patients who are 6 months and older and parents. 

We are offering injectable preservative free quadrivalent vaccine to our 

patients and parents.  We are not offering flu mist to our patients this 

year.  The CDC released an advisory that the flu mist has proven to be 

minimally effective against protection from the flu.   

If you have been to our office for an appointment since April of this year, you 
are aware that we are now using Phreesia, an electronic check-in system, for 
your child.  You will receive an appointment reminder via e-mail for your 
child’s flu vaccine as well as a flu questionnaire. You will only need to verify 
your insurance and complete the flu questionnaire prior to your visit. 

In order to expedite your visit, we urge you to complete the pre-check and 
flu questionnaire PRIOR to your visit.  

 

  

   

September is Childhood Cancer awareness month and RPC is super excited 

to team up with #Coins4CURE again to help support CURE Childhood 

Cancer by participating in their coin drive. 

Back by popular demand we have already started our "Pie in the Face" 

contest! Next time you are in, please consider making a $1 donation to 

your favorite doctor, nurse practitioner, medical assistant, or staff 

member. The person with the most votes get a pie in the face, which will 

be posted on our page for your viewing pleasure!!! All donations go 

directly to CURE. 

We have coin jars set up at each Front Desk the entire month of 

September for patients, parents and staff to donate coins. So go home, 

check under your couch cushions and in your car cup holders and bring in 

your coins. Dollar bills are also welcome! 

 

RPC is participating in a FOOD DRIVE for North 

Fulton Community Charities.  We will be accepting 

your donations of non-perishable foods at all 3 

offices from October 2nd- November 16th. Thank 

you in advance for your generosity in helping those 

in need. 

We are happy to once again be a part of Clark’s 

Kids this year.  This organization donates toys to 

children and youth in Georgia’s foster care system. 

If you would like to help make the holidays 

brighter for these kids, please bring a new 

unwrapped toy to any of our offices between 

November 1st - December 7th. 

Thank you again for voting us the Best 

Pediatric Practice of North Fulton and South 

Forsyth! 

 

Our providers and staff take great pride in 

offering outstanding care to our patients and 

to their families. We are honored by your 

support of our practice as we continue to 

serve families in our community. 

TIME FOR A CHECK UP! 

Don't forget to schedule your child's annual 

well visit.  If you are bringing in a sports 

form, please fill out the history portion 

before your child’s appointment so we can 

complete the form during your visit. 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/coins4cure?source=feed_text&story_id=1804208646285859

